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The Decision

Every week as I stood outside of an Austin
abortion clinic, I saw child after child being
led to his death, and that experience influ-
enced me profoundly. I also saw the impact
that a single conversation can have as I wit-
nessed women who came to their abortion
appointments choose to keep their babies af-
ter having short discussions with the sidewalk
counselors present. I had started visiting the
abortion clinic looking for a meaningful way
to spend one morning a week. Instead, it
changed my whole life.

There is so much bad news about abortion
that I decided I must start being a part of the
good news. I want to train people how to talk
about abortion. I want to see the hearts of
those who currently consider themselves pro-
choice changed, and I want to see lives saved
because people realize unborn children are
valuable human beings.

Next Steps

Our family has decided to begin the adven-
ture of a lifetime. We are leaving our home,
our church, my career, and our beloved Austin
so that we can join Justice For All (JFA).
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The Adventure Begins

The Gorr Family:
Jeremy and Angie
Anna Beth and Parker

Justice For All is a pro-life ministry
whose mission is to train thousands to
make abortion unthinkable for millions,
one person at a time. JFA staff members
work as missionaries, raising their own
support so they can do this work full-time.

It may seem like a risky move to some.
It was not a decision that we made light-
ly. Rather, we spent months in prayer as
we diligently studied scripture and sought
wisdom from godly men and women. Ul-
timately, we were convinced of God’s call
upon us and his promises to those who
fight injustice.
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Jeremy at a Justice For All Outreach at Georgia Tech

| had started this work
looking for a meaningful
way to spend one morn-

ing a week. Instead, it

changed my whole life.
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One of My JFA Campus Experiences

I saw the life-changing value of what Jus-
tice For All does first-hand when I was on
campus with them at the University of Texas
at San Antonio. In one conversation I talked
to a pro-choice woman who had had an
abortion and seemed to have no regrets.

During our conversation I showed her a
picture of a seven-week-old human in the
womb. She stood in stunned silence. Then,
she began muttering over and over again,
“That can't be. That can't be.”

She told me that she had aborted her
child at seven weeks of age and that she
could not believe her child was so clearly
human. This moment of realization may
very well save the life of her next child, and
that realization would not have come to her
were it not for Justice For All being on her
campus that day.

Join Us

I invite you to join me and my family on
this journey. Each month I will use this
newsletter to report on the successes and
adventures of our ministry. I hope to be in
touch with you soon about how you can
help.

Contact me any time at (323) 638-4677
or Jeremy.Gorr@JFAweb.org with ques-

tions, comments, or to hear how it is going!
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